MEETING OF BOARD OF SCHOOL TRUSTEES METROPOLITAN SCHOOL DISTRICT OF MT. VERNON JUNE 14, 2019

DEDICATION OF FUNKHOUSER DRIVE

The Board thanked Jerry Funkhouser, former Principal of Mt. Vernon Junior High for his many years of dedication to students. The entry drive off of Tile Factory Road in front of Mt. Vernon Junior High School was named Funkhouser Drive in his honor.

Jerry Funkhouser was a dedicated teacher for 10 years prior to becoming the principal at Mt. Vernon Junior High School where he served for 29 years before retiring in 2012. He was recognized by the Indiana Association of School Principals as the Middle School Principal of the Year for Region 11 in 1992 and again in 2004.